

Cumberworth First School Newsletter **July 2020**

Do you have any unwanted school uniform items you could donate?





Uniform Exchange is a Kirklees based charity who recycles good school uniform, passing it from one family to another... we would like your help to support them!

If you need help accessing school uniform from Uniform Exchange please get in touch for a form...

or email: info@uniform-exchange.org



Please follow us for news & collection box locations...









We need donations of:

Polo / Cotton Shirts Jumpers / Cardigans Blazers **Trousers / Shorts** Skirts / Pinefores **Summers Dresses PE / Sports Kits Shoes / Trainers** Socks / Tights **Vest / Underwear Bags** Coats ...any school items really

Summer Challenges

If you wish to complete the summer challenges that have been set on the school website, please send responses to:

hello@cumberworthfirstschool.co.uk

Enjoy the challenge!

Dinner Money

Dinner Money is £2.30 per day for children in KS2 from September 2020 and is payable through ParentPay. Please ensure that dinner money accounts remain in credit. Thank you.

